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 Friday Note  

15 June 2018 

 
Dear Parents 
A week of wonderful sporting events!  
 
Sports Day  
Thank you very much to 
everyone who managed to 
come to support our sports 
day, luckily the weather didn’t stay bad for too long 
and we managed to have a lovely day. 
Congratulations to Frome who won the house 
competition. We are very much looking forward to 
Nursery and Reception’s turn on Monday.     
 
Golf  
Well done to the pupils who represented Westfield at 

Farrington Park on Tuesday. They played very well, 

supported one another and finished 5th overall in 

BANES.  

 
Race For Life 
 ‘My vision when setting the £2000.00 target was to 
run this event during the school day so that every 
single child had the opportunity to take part. As the 
event unfolded this wasn’t possible so we had to run 
after school, meaning we had about 140 runners. 
Given this we are amazed that we have almost 
smashed our original target with only 1 third of the 
children we expected.’ – Mr Chorley  
Well done to everyone who took part in this fantastic 
event we have raised a massive £1771.93!!! A special 
mention should go to Tali Barnes and Evan Price who 
raised almost £500.00 between them!! Westfield, 
once again are amazing.   
 
 
Performing Arts Club  
Music Concert: On Wednesday 27th June, our 
instrumentalists will be hosting a music concert at 
2.15pm. Grown-ups are welcome to come and watch 
this performance. Our instrumentalists will be 

performing again on Thursday 
28th June at 9.00am for those 
parents and careers who cannot 
make the afternoon 
performance.  

 

 

Cricket 

A fab day was had by the cricket team at the Sulis Club 

in Bath. The competition was tough but Westfield 

held their own and performed well – thank you for 

representing the school. 

 

Youth Parliament 

Well done to Thomas Andrews, Leilah Jones, Elliot 

Snelling and Lexi King who represented our school at a 

Primary School’s Parliament event this week, along 

with 95 children from other schools in our local area.  

The theme for this year was ‘Feel Good, Live Well’ 

Health and Equality for Life. The children did a 

fantastic job of sharing their ideas about 

discrimination and thinking about small things that 

can make a big difference to help our wellbeing. 

We are incredibly proud of all the children for taking 

part and doing such a great job in presenting their 

ideas to a wider audience #goteamwestfield 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

June 
Mon 18  Sports Day for Reception and Nursery 
 
July 
Tues 3 Year 6 Production 2.00pm & 6.00pm 
Thurs 5   Shuffle Up Day 
Fri 6  Summer Fayre 
Mon 9  Fantastic Futures Week  
Thurs 19 Year 6 Church Service 1.30pm  
Fri 20  Pupils break up for Summer Holidays 
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